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23 January 2022 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

This is to certify that _____________________________ has been 

selected to represent Western Province at the Highgate Oudtshoorn 

Interprovincial Biathlon Meeting to be held at Oudtshoorn on 5 February 

2022. 

 

As he/she needs to travel to Oudtshoorn the day before, it will be 

appreciated if you could excuse him/her from attending school/work on 

Friday, 4 February 2022. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Gerhard Louwrens 
 

Gerhard Louwrens 

 

 

 

 


